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AG/WAM Events 

This past week, a total of fifteen points were up for grabs!  To kick off the week, the upper Ags and Wams 

competed in a fierce volleyball match that lasted four games.  The games were very intense and as the night 

progressed, each game became more and more competitive. The Wams took the event with a 3-1 win but each 

team showed great sportsmanship and dedication throughout the match.  Some highlights of the night included 

Hamlet Fort and A.J. Edgecomb bringing the Wams back from a ten point deficit to take the lead in game 

three. Another highlight was Josh Christy unintentionally hitting the ball over the net using his head to try and 

help the Ags come back from the Wams early lead. At the same time, the Ag/Wam Upper Middle soccer game 

was taking place on Forbes field.  Brad Przedpelski kicked it off by scoring in the first half for the Wams. In 

the second half Miko McGuire and Sean Donohue scored for the Wams and Connor Murray scored for the 

Ags, making the score 3-1 at the end of the game. This past Monday was Lower Track. Michael Capasse was 

the lead star of the sprinting competition and Rolf Locher had a long jump of 12 feet. Lower Basketball also 

took place and it was a really close event, but the Wams took the win with the MVP being Alex Ostapiuk.  

 

First Seadogs Game 

This past Thursday a group of kids were taken to their very first Seadogs game of the summer. Even though the 

Seadogs came up a little short, the kids had a great time overall. The Agawam boys were complemented by lots 

of people around them for being really respectful, polite, and very entertaining.   

 

Six-a-Side 

Rob Macdonald, Kenn Fryer, Will Stark, Joseph Norena, Jack Martin, Sandy Brown, Alex Przedpelski, 

Conn Curry, Teddy Simpson, and Bernardo Gonzalez del Ray hosted six other camps in the 21
st
 annual Six-

a-Side tournament. The Six-a-Side team really came together and performed competitively while demonstrating 

great sportsmanship. In their first game, Agawam competed against Camp O-At-Ka and ended up falling just 

short, as they lost 1-0. However, the team rallied and battled back in their game against Nashoba North.  

Agawam took the win and moved into the semifinals against Camp Winona. Some argued that Winona was the 

best team in the tournament, but Agawam came out running and took the early lead and ended up winning the 

game 1-0. Agawam had a chance at redemption as they once again met O-At-Ka in the finals. Early in the 

second half, the youngest player on the team, Jack Martin snuck one by the O-At-Ka goalie and put Agawam 

up 1-0. Jack’s goal ended up being the only goal of the game and Agawam took the Six-a-Side tournament for 

the first time in six years.    

 

Intercamp Competitions 

This past Thursday, our Agawam boys played in a 12 and under basketball game against Camp Timanous. 

Throughout the whole game it was really close as George Phillips and George Cleveland helped the Agawam 

boys score consecutive baskets. Even though the team came up a little short, everyone showed great 

sportsmanship all around. 

 

Trips Of The Week 

Rangeley Lakes Trip 

Speckled Mountain Trip   

 

Upcoming Events 

Agawam Cup 

2
nd

 Half of the Season Begins 

Upper Middle Baseball 

 


